
~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~ 

Tuesday, February 12, 2013 

 

 

Yearbook Staff 

Yearbook Sports staff will meet this Thursday, February 7th after school. 

 

 

HLS Field Hockey 

HLS girls ages 9-11 are invited to play Field Hockey this spring at the YMCA.  The 

season runs from March 9th to May 18th.  If there are girls who are interested in 

field hockey but have not played before, and are currently in 4th or 5th grade, you 

may be able to join us in the fall. Please contact Kristen Mast if you are interested 

in either the spring or fall Field Hockey season. kristinlmast@gmail.com or 

502-931-2790. 

 

 

American Red Cross Blood Drive  

Yesterday at our Spring Meadows Campus, the House of St. George sponsored an 

American Red Cross Blood Drive. A total of 51 units of blood! Thank you to all the 

donors, to Mrs. Briggs for helping house members to organize the event, and to the 

members of the House of St. George who volunteered during the blood drive.  

 

 

Coach Walrad and Coach Mast Run 50K Race! 

This past Saturday, HLS Cross Country coaches, Steve Walrad and Ben Mast ran 

in the Louisville Lovin’ the Hills trail race in Jefferson Memorial Forest. This race is 

known as the hardest 50K around (over 30 miles). Coach Walrad and Coach Mast 

finished in 6 hours and 50 minutes. It would seem the students on the Cross 

Country team have a lot to live up to! 

 

 

 

Click HERE for HLS Athletics Calendar  


